
Headteachers’ Message 
Dear Parents, 
As we arrive at the end of the term, we would like to thank you all for your support.  It has been lovely to see so 
many of the children return to school to meet their new teachers.  The excitement on their faces was a joy to see.  
We are sure that you found the evening Teams meetings useful too. 
At the end of this year we have a few staff leaving us. Four dedicated and hard-working members of staff have 
decided to retire - Mrs Barbara Robinson (teacher), who has been involved with the school since it opened in one 
way or another (parent, dinner supervisor, teaching assistant, IT technician, teacher, member of the PTA and 
governor); Mrs Linda Smith (teaching assistant in Squirrels) has worked for the school for nearly 20 years; Mrs 
Barbara Sutton (teaching assistant) who has worked for the school for 9 years; Mrs Lynne Noble (teaching 
assistant) who has worked at Bramingham for nearly 16 years.  We would like to wish them all a happy and restful 
retirement and thank them for all their wonderful work at Bramingham. We will miss them greatly. 
We would like to welcome back Mrs Stephanie Bavington from her maternity leave. We have a new teacher joining 
us, Miss Megan Smith, who has already met her new class and will be teaching in Robins.  
We would like to wish you all a wonderful summer and look forward to seeing you all in September. 

Preparing for September 

School closes Friday 17th July and we look forward to 

seeing you all on Thursday 3rd September. Please 

ensure you have read the email, which is also on the 

school website regarding staggered start and 

collection times. Remember to take your child to 

their new classroom. Staff will be available to guide 

you.  

 

 

Books 

If your child still has any books please 

drop them off into the box at the 

office. 
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Uniform 

All children should be wearing the correct uniform 

when returning in September. Uniform can be 

ordered via Prestige or Myclothing.com or any local 

store. Uniform should be clearly labelled with your 

child's name on.  

Kitchen 

If your child wishes to have a hot meal, the 

kitchen will be providing them.  The menu is 

on the school website. Prices of dinners will 

increase to £2.30 per meal from 1st September.  

Alternatively  please provide your child with a packed 

lunch.   

Dates for Diaries 

Half Term begins 26th October with 

children returning 2nd November. 

End of term 21st December until 5th January 2021.  

2020-2021 

Breakfast and After School Club 

Please ensure you have read the email that was sent out 

and book online to guarantee  a place. 

We will be continuing with our text and email system, so please ensure your details are up to date with the office. 

Any updates regarding the return to school will be emailed and on the school website. Thank you. 

Good luck to all our Year 6 children who are moving on  to high school, we wish them well for the future. We 

also have other children leaving and we wish them all the best too.  We will miss you all. 


